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We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and grow together to be the best we possibly can everyday. 

Newsletter Number 3                              September 18th 2015
Dear Parents and Friends,
As we move into this term we start to see the diary of events fill up.
Please look at the website for information.
http://st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk/
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Drivers.

Please don’t park on double yellows. They are there for a good reason. THE SAFETY OF OUR CHILDREN!

Also do not park on the pavement where I stood today. As shown below.
 You are not allowed to drive there and if people continue one of y(our) children could be hurt soon.
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And finally please be respectful of our local residents. They live on these roads and need considerate drivers as much as we do.



Year 6 Parents.

Your child has received a 4 page guide entitled “Moving to Secondary School in 2015”. Make sure they give this to you if they have not done so already. You must apply online. Please ask us for help if you are at all concerned. You will be making a very important decision. 
Uniform

Girls should wear white socks. Earrings should be plain studs nothing else.
Coats should NOT be GREY. Black or dark blue only. 
Parent Pay

Your child will no longer receive a hot dinner if their account is not at least £2 in credit.  An emergency meal could be given at Mr Craft’s discretion if you contact the Office before 9.30am. It is your responsibility to make sure your child’s parent pay is in credit at all times.        
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BREAKFAST CLUB

The charge is £2 per day. Payment for the week must be paid on their first day of attendance. You can if you wish, pay for more than a week in advance, for example, monthly, termly. This is to cover the staffing, food and resources costs. 
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Happy Birthday 14th – 20th September 2015 
Monique Ndelule 8, Simon Gwodz 4,Elvis Anyanwu 8, Richard Kalatchev 10, Adeshewa Adebayo 10, Tochukwu Okerago 7. 
	Monday 21st  September 
	3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Athletics Club (by invitation only)

	Tuesday 22nd  
	3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 5/6 Netball Club (by invitation only)
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 1/2 Football Club

	Wednesday 23rd 
	8.00am                 Pop Choir (by invitation only)
2.45pm                 Yr 4 Parents meeting.
3.15pm – 4.30pm   Yr 3/4  Football club

	Thursday 24th 
	8am                      Yr 5/6 boys football.
2.45pm                 Yr 5 Parents meeting

	Friday 25th  

	8am                      Yr 5  Judo (by invitation only)


Parents meetings
Thank you to all those who have visited this week.

Please check the website for dates and times.

Reading help.
If anyone is willing to give up a little time to hear children reading in our school please let me know. 9am to 10am or 2.15pm-3.15pm

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the Rugby World Cup.
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COME ON ENGLAND!

Yours  sincerely,   
 Mr D Craft   Headteacher.  
I will run 2 open day before the start date to raise awareness and a chance for parents and children to meet with staff and ask any questions.

The 1st one in during the October half term date TBC by next week and the 2nd will be just before school vacates for Christmas.

Details of the After school club:

EM3 Kids Club

Harmony House

number - 07873426802

email - em3kidsclub@gmail.com

